
Math summer homework for rising 4th - 8th graders in Mrs. Prince's class will be hosted on 
Khan Academy. 
 
To access the assignments, students should visit khanacademy.org and login with their 
usernames and passwords. The usernames and passwords were given to the students in 
class. If a student has lost or misplaced their username and password, please email Mrs. 
Prince at lilith@rambamdayschool.org for assistance logging in.  
 
Once logged in, students will find a "Get Ready for [grade level]" course to complete. They 
have until August 14th to finish this course, which will count as their first grade of the year. 
Thank you for your support in reinforcing math skills over the summer. 
 


